
 

 

Network Notification 

____________________________________________________ 

Date: July 22, 2015                        

To:  CareSource® Health Partners 

From:  CareSource 

Subject:  New Requirements for Corrected Claims Submissions Effective August 20, 2015 

 

In order to provider faster claims processing and payment times, CareSource is making 

an important change to corrected claim requirements, effective August 20, 2015. 





 
If you have any questions regarding the information in this communication, please contact our 

Provider Services Department: 

Ohio Health Partners call:  1-800-488-0134 

Kentucky Health Partners call: 1-855-852-5558 

Indiana Health Partners call:  1-866-286-9949 
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